
       Newsletter For The Parish of The Annunciation, Rushcliffe.       
    Our Churches:   Holy Spirit, West Bridgford,  Our Lady of Grace, Cotgrave, 

       St Anne’s, Radciffe on Trent,  St Margaret Clitherow, Keyworth. 

PARISH  CONTACT  DETAILS 

Parish Priest- Fr John Martin Tel: 0115 933 2738 /9814271   Email: john.martin@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Assistant Priest- Fr. Liam  Carpenter – Tel: 0115 9814271        Email: liam.carpenter@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Parish Office -  Holy Spirit Presbytery, 29 Charnwood Grove, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7NT.  

Parish Admin Team-  Catherine Giavarini  Email: catherine.giavarini@dioceseofnottingham.uk   

                                       Margaret Joby  Email : margaret.joby@dioceseofnottingham.uk   

Parish Email: annunciation@dioceseofnottingham.uk    Tel: 0115 9814271  

Our  Churches-  St Anne’s, New Road, Radcliffe-on–Trent, Notts, NG12 2AJ.  Holy Spirit, Melton Road , West Bridgford, NG2 7JW. 

Our Lady of Grace, Candelby Lane, Cotgrave, Notts, NG12 3JG. St  Margaret Clitherow, Willow Brook, Keyworth, Notts,  NG12 5BB.  

Schools in our Parish-  St Edmund Campion Voluntary Academy School https://stedmundcampion.com/  

Headteacher– Anita Blake Tel: 0115 9147889. 

The Becket School https://becketonline.co.uk/ Headteacher– Paul Grieg Tel: 0115 9824280 . 

For room  hire bookings at the Holy Spirit Social Centre, contact the parish office. 

                                                                                                        

Please  contact the Parish office about  Church groups in our community or see  the  website  

https://www.holyspiritwb.org/our-community-groups/ 

Saturday 3rd June 

Saints Charles Lwanga and 

Companions, Martyrs of Uganda 

(memorial)  

St Anne’s     4.30pm  Mass-Gladys Juskaluk 

Holy Spirit   6.30pm  Mass-Paul Moran RIP (9th Anniv.) 

Sunday 4th June 

Holy Trinity Sunday (SOLEMNITY) 

St Anne’s   9.30am Mass– The People of the Parish 

St Margaret Clitherow 9.30am Mass-Ethna  Jennings 

Holy Spirit  11am Mass– Mary Ann Jahina  RIP (1st Anniv).              

Our Lady of Grace 11am Mass-Helen  Stewart Mulkerrins RIP 

Monday 5th June  

Saint Boniface of Crediton, bishop 

and martyr (memorial)  

St Anne’s  9.30am Mass– Audrey Alderson RIP 

                                                 

Tuesday 6th June 

Saint Norbert, bishop (memorial)  

St Margaret Clitherow 9.30am Mass-Geoff Ware RIP 

Wednesday  7th June 

Feria 

Holy Spirit 9.30am Mass-Annie and Ernie Caudwell RIP (Anniv.) 

                     5.45pm-7.15pm First Holy Communion Rehearsal 

St Anne’s   7pm-8pm  Eucharistic Adoration 

Thursday 8th June 

Feria 

Our  Lady of Grace 9.30am Mass-Joseph Park 

Friday  9th June 

Saint Ephraem, deacon and doctor. 

St Anne’s    11am Holy Hour 

                     Midday Mass– David Farmborough 

                     (Light Refreshments  after Mass)                      

Holy Spirit   6pm Mass-Celia Keating RIP 

Our Lady of Grace 6.15pm-First  Holy Communion Rehearsal 

Saturday  10th June 

Feria 

Holy Spirit  11am First Holy Communion Mass- FHC Children 

                     1pm  First Holy Communion Mass– FHC Children 

                      6.30pm Mass– Cath Thomas RIP 

St Anne’s    4.30pm Mass-Valerie Barlett– Sick 

Sunday  11th June 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of 

Christ– Corpus Christi  (SOLEMNITY) 

St Anne’s   9.30am First Holy  Communion Mass-FHC Children 

(The First  Holy Communion of  Isaac Foulkes and 

                      Manuel Das Neves Marques ) 

St Margaret Clitherow 9.30 am Mass– Margaret Holt RIP 

Holy Spirit  11am Mass-  Deceased Members of the Stafford,                                 

Groves, Cook ,Staples-Morris Families 

Our Lady of Grace 11am First Holy Communion Mass– FHC Children 

Holy Masses and Services for the week beginning 4th-10th June 2023 

For enquiries about 

Baptism and all 

Sacraments, please contact 

the Parish office.  

For Marriage: six months’ 

notice required.  Please 

contact the  Parish office. 

For Communion to the Sick 

and Housebound: contact 

the Parish office.  

Funerals:  are organised 

with local funeral directors, 

but do contact the  Parish 

office to arrange an 

appointment with the 

Priest.  

Confessions: see the Parish  

Diary. 

PRAYERS 

Please pray for all the people 

of our parish, especially those 

who are sick, in hospital or 

having treatment, who are in 

nursing homes, or being 

cared for at home.   

We also remember those 

who have died recently, and 

all those whose anniversary 

occurs around this time. May 

they rest in peace.  

 THE SECOND COLLECTION  

For  the Diocesan Quota  

Sunday will be taken at all 

Masses  this  weekend. 



Masses  that are Streamed- Please be aware that Masses are  

only streamed on a Sunday at St Anne’s and Holy Spirit , and  

sometimes at the 9.30am Mass on a Wednesday at Holy  

Spirit. This is because streaming is dependent on parish  

volunteers, and their availability. 

COUNTERS   We still  need  new volunteers to help  count  the 

weekly collection at Holy Spirit.  If you think you  can help and 

would like further information,  please contact  Catherine  at 

the Parish office.   Please show your support. Thank you. 

SACRISTANS  We urgently  need more Sacristans  at Holy Spirit 

to help  at the Sunday 11am Mass and  during  the week on a 

rota basis.  We  currently do not have enough volunteers. 

Please show your  support. 

 New  Parish Bank Account- 

Please be aware that we have a new  Parish Bank Account. 

The Account  Name is :  Annunciation  Rushcliffe  RCP 

Sort Code:  30-96-18  
Account  Number: 44603560  

If you would like to  make  a payment or donation  by BACS 

you can use this account, but please reference what your 

payment is, for example ‘ Mass Stipend’ or ‘Donation’, and 

name.  

If you have a Standing Order  at Holy Spirit Church  it is not 

affected  by the new  account name change.  

We will contact you in due course regarding changes  to  

Standing Orders. 

 Our  Lady of Grace- A big thank you to all parishioners 
who supported the most recent Fairtrade stall.  Your 
generosity not only helped the struggling Fairtrade 
producers, but over £50 in donations were received.  This 
resulted in a large number of goods being added to the food 
bank collection, which is greatly needed during the current cost 
of living crisis.  The next stall will be on the 25th of June. Hope 
to see you then. 

A new Parish RCIA programme  is starting on  Tuesday 13th 
June,  meeting in the Holy Spirit social centre hall at 7.30pm. If 
you know anyone who is interested in finding out more about 
becoming a Catholic, please invite them to come. If they 
would like  company, please come  too, you will be welcome. 
The RCIA is for any adults who want to learn about the 
Catholic faith and prepare for baptism or for confirmation and 
first Eucharist. It is also for those who would like to be 
received into the Catholic Church, if you have already been 
baptised in another Christian Church. 
There will be 4 meetings before the summer, breaking in early 
July and starting again in September. Full details of the 
programme are in a leaflet at the back of Church and on a 
poster. If you are interested in supporting the programme as 
a catechist or sponsor, please come along too, please  contact 
the parish office. There will be a briefing meeting for 
Catechists and others willing to help on Tuesday  6th June in 
the Holy Spirit social centre hall at 7.30pm. No previous 
experience needed – come along and find out more! 

Administrators Training Day– Please note: the Parish office 

will not be open on Tuesday  6th June  as we are attending a 

Diocesan Administrators Training day.  Any messages will be 

picked up on Wednesday.  Thank you for your understanding. 

This year marks the 650th anniversary of Julian of Norwich’s 

‘Revelations of Divine love,’as relevant today as they were 

then.  On Saturday 17th June from 10.30am- 4.00pm, a Quiet 

Day reflecting on her Wisdom will be held at the Diocesan 

Centre, Mornington Crescent, Mackworth, Derby, DE22 4BD.  

Tea and coffee provided, please bring a packed lunch.  A 

donation of £10 (or whatever you can afford) is asked.  To 

book email the Presentation Sisters at 

warsoppbvm@yahoo.com or telephone 01623 845091. 

Leicester Hospital Trust are looking for two full time enthusi-

astic and friendly Hospital Chaplains to join our diverse team 

working across the University Hospitals of Leicester NHS 

Trust (one of the largest trusts in the country), as well as the 

Leicestershire Partnership Trust (with Mental Health and 

Community Hospital services).  More details, and the applica-

tion form, can be found at: 

www.nhsjobs.com/job/UK/Leicestershire/Leicester/

University_Hospitals_Leicester_NHS_Trust/Chaplaincy/

Chaplaincy-v4993872 

For an informal chat please speak with Ed Pike, Chaplaincy 

Team Leader (and a practising Catholic), on 0116 258 5487. 

An opportunity has arisen within the University of 

Loughborough Chaplaincy for a University Lead Chaplain.  

Loughborough University Chaplaincy is a multi faith chaplaincy 

covering both the East Midlands and London campuses where 

all faiths are supported and encouraged.  This is a full-time 

role and you will be at the heart of shaping the future role and 

function of the Chaplaincy.  There is an opportunity to take a 

well established team and together explore current best 

practice and then define it in fresh and innovative ways for 

the University and for the Higher Education sector.  For more 

information contact Neil Budworth on 01509 222180 or 

n.budworth@lboro.ac.uk  The closing date for applications is 

25th June, and the salary is £34k-£44k. 

The First Holy Communion Masses will be taking 
place next  weekend across the Parish.  

Please  pray for the children and young people as they 
prepare to receive their Holy Communion for the first time  
this month.  

This year marks the 650th anniversary of Julian of Norwich’s 

‘Revelations of Divine love,’ as relevant today as they were 

then.  On Saturday 17th June from 10.30am- 4.00pm, a Quiet 

Day reflecting on her Wisdom will be held at the Diocesan 

Centre, Mornington Crescent, Mackworth, Derby, DE22 4BD.  

Tea and coffee provided, please bring a packed lunch.  A do-

nation of £10 (or whatever you can afford) is asked.   

To book email the Presentation Sisters at  

warsoppbvm@yahoo.com or telephone 01623 845091 
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